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Meridian Energy Limited adopts Foreign Exempt ASX Listing 

28 October 2015 

Meridian can confirm that the ASX has approved a change in its ASX admission category from an ASX Listing 
to an ASX Foreign Exempt Listing, effective from Thursday 29 October 2015. 

The ASX Foreign Exempt Listing category is based on a principal of substituted compliance, recognising that 
for secondary listings, the primary regulatory role and oversight rest with the home exchange.  

Meridian will continue to have a full listing on the NZX Main Board and Meridian shares will continue to be 
listed on the ASX.   
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Mark Binns 
Chief Executive 
Meridian Energy Limited 
 

 

For investor relations queries, please contact: 
Owen Hackston 

Investor Relations Manager 

021 246 4772 

For media queries, please contact: 
Paul Clearwater 

External Communications 

027 282 0016 

 

 


